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If this commendable spirit was more generally followed, which it is
respectfully submitted might be done without being burdensome, even
to a small extent individually, the aggregate would be a very great
help.

The Trustees regret to have to report that the grave of the late
Rev. M. Somerville in Mount Royal Cemetery still remains withoutany
monument to his memory.

At the time that our church purchased a lot there as reported at last
Annual Meeting it was confidently expected that as there were other
institutions in the city interested in doing honour to his memory, funds
would have been provided for the purpose of erecting some suitable
memorial.

The purchase of a dwelling for the Pastor of St. Gabriel Church,
with the balance of the money due from the old manse property,
(reported at last Annual Meeting and then approved of by resolution,)
was completed shortly afterwards at the price then stated, ($4925.00.)

The balance of the money received was employed in reducing the
amount borrowed for building the school-room and making necessary
repairs to the church.

The retiring Trustees at this time are W. 1. Haldimand, Archibald
McNaughton, Mathew Hodge and William Reid, all of whom are
however eligible for re-election.

The whole being respectfully submitted.
W. DARLING, Chairman.

WiLLIAM REID, Secretar).




